
NOTICE: YCAT Blue Route 5 Stops in the Ironwood (New) Subdivision 
temporarily discontinued.  

 

If you have any questions, please call Allyson Collins or Brian Golding, Sr. at the EDA Office (760) 572-5270.  Thank you for your cooperation.  2/19/2013 

Effective Tuesday, February 19, 2013, through Monday, March 05, 2013, YCAT’s Blue Route bus service through 
the Ironwood (New)Subdivision will change temporarily, as the below map illustrates.   The new route will travel in 

the direction shown by the blue arrows. Temporary Bus Stops are located in front of San Pasqual Schools, one along Baseline Road, near the 
football field, and the other near the stop sign on Baseline at Arnold Road. 

The temporary change is being made to assist the Quechan Housing’s construction work being done in the Ironwood (New) Subdivision.  
Construction began on Tuesday, February 19, 2013, with a completion date scheduled for Monday, March 5, 2013. 
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